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Comments: Motorized recreation in the rural areas of Arizona's state and federal lands is both an integral part of

the state's economy and its attraction to people seeking relocation and out-of-state recreation enthusiasts. While

preservation of our natural resources and open spaces is critical, eliminating so much off-road recreational-use

vehicle trails may prove detrimental to the regional economy and actually have a more detrimental impact on

preservation of lands going forward. Loss of tax revenue and redistribution of recreational enthusiasts to other

locations may result in loss of employment, business closures, and loss of public revenues from fees in more

rural areas of the state of Arizona. A study should be conducted to assess these risks adequately and to consider

other methods for mitigating increased costs of maintaining off-road trails, such as reasonably-priced use permits

or entry fees. The loss of so much off-road mileage is concerning, to say the very least.


